
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     15th June, 2021                                         Term 2 Week 9 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 

  
Student Reports 

  
This week we will be sending home student reports. This is an out-
line of your child's achievement so far this year. Included in the  
report is a note outlining interview times should you wish to have an 
interview with your child's teacher to discuss their progress. Please 
return the note as soon as possible and teachers will endeavour to 
make contact with you at your preferred time. If you are unable to 
make these times, please indicate this and teachers will endeavour 
to make contact with you at an alternate time. 
 

  
Head Lice 

  
Head lice continue to be a major problem in some classrooms. The 
treatment for head lice often takes several treatments so we ask 
that you are vigilant and treat according to the instructions of the 
products you are using. There are many commercial and alternate 
treatments available. If you would like more information, please do 
not hesitate to contact the school. 

   
Drop off’s /Pick Up’s 

  
If you pick up or drop off your child in Jervis Street, please be  
mindful that there is a ‘No Stopping or Drop Off/ Pick up’ directly 
at the front of the school. Police and parking rangers have been  
vigilant lately and are fining those not abiding by these road rules. 
Please help us to keep our children safe. 

    
Kindergarten Enrolments 2022 

  
We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2022. Please enrol 
your child as soon as possible as we begin planning for 2022 
classes in the second semester of each year. If you know of any 
families wishing to enrol their child, please ask them to contact the 
school. 
 
Have a lovely week!  

Ms Catherine Secombe 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JUNE 

25 Whole school assembly 
(2:20pm) 

25     Last Day Term 2       

 

 

JULY 

12 Pupil free day 

13 Students return 

  

 

 

For canteen & uniform orders  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the school 

grounds please scan the QR 

code and sign in at the office.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YEAR 6 Fundraiser 

On Thursday the 24th of June, there will be a free movie in the hall for all students to watch. Year 6 will 

be selling combo deals for $5.00. The deal includes a popcorn, drink and lollies. Please fill in the 

attached slip with your name, class and money to receive your  deal on the day! Please return to the 

office by MONDAY 21st June. 

 

NAME:   ……………………………………………..  CLASS: ……………………………………….. 

 

I have paid $5.00 for the combo deal  

 

SIGNED:  …………………………………………….. DATE: ……………………………………….. 

BOAT AWARDS 

                    K/1  — Avah-Jade & Emmett 
 

                    1/2  — Ava & Nate 
 

                    2/3 — Anna & Shayla 
 

                    3/4/5— Ella & Charlaine 

 

                    5/6 —  Bella & Max L 


